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Mareh €, 1947

/

Hoxi., James Fall
Elbowvods, Lorih Dakote

Dear ¥Mr. Hall
Enclosed 1s the report just received from the Faruers
Home Adminisiretion in vreply to sy receri cvoutuct on

your behalf.

Flease do nol hesitate to let me kuow whenever you
feel I can be of help to you in any way . )

With kind regards and hoping thut you are well, I am

Sincerely,

WL dfg
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